Lynch Hill School Primary Academy

: Garrard Road • Slough • Berkshire • SL2 2AN

🕋 : Ihsprimaryacademy.org.uk | 💹 : office@lhspa.org.uk | 📞 : (01753) 524 170

🛐 : facebook.com/LynchHillSchool | 📝 : twitter.com/LynchHillSchool



4th April 2019

Dear Parents

CONSULTATION ON ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS FOR NURSERY

The Governors are currently reviewing the proposed admission arrangements for Nursery as of September 2019 and are inviting comments on the proposed changes.

Nursery applications have fallen over the past few years and less than 90 places have been filled each year since 2016. We are not anticipating this to change next year. The governing body is therefore proposing an amendment to the Nursery admissions policy from 120 places to 90 to reflect this situation. This will allow the school to plan ahead and manage the budget more effectively.

This will not affect our extended nursery provision.

The policy can be viewed on the LHSPA website or a paper copy can be requested from the school.

If you wish to comment on the proposed changes, please send your response in writing for the attention of Mrs Cawte, PA to the Executive Headteacher, either by post or email to office@lhspa.org.uk. Comments should be received by no later than 31st May 2019.

Yours faithfully

Mrs G Coffey OBE

Executive Headteacher





